2


PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CAJP-2148/04


5 April 2004
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N O T I C E


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and, on instructions from the Chair of Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, wishes to inform that the meeting scheduled for Thursday, April 8, 2004, at 10:00 a.m., at the Hall of the Americas, has been cancelled.

The next meeting of the Committee will take place on Monday, April 12, at the Columbus Room, all day.
� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP12512E01.DOC�








